
Town Square Family Foot Care has permanently closed.  
 
Dr. Scholz has accepted a posi�on as a Podiatrist in the Department of 
Orthopedics and Rehabilita�on at University of Iowa Health Care star�ng in 
March. 
 
If you have a ques�on or non-urgent need, please send an email to 
contactus@341foot.net. 
 
Medical records will be transferred to the university automa�cally.  
 
If you would like to have your records sent to another provider, please send a 
record release form to our secure email at contactus@341foot.net.   
 
As of the date of this message, the University has not provided a specific start 
date, clinic loca�on, or instruc�ons to schedule an appointment. 
 
We will update this message when all details have been arranged. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
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